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Greetings,

The 3™ New Year’s Eve Masquerade Ball, hosted by the David L. Hubbard Foundation, will be held on Monday,
December 31, 2018 at 8 p.m. at the Vicksburg City Auditorium. The David L. Hubbard Foundation is a non-profit
organization dedicated to providing scholarship opportunities for deserving JROTC students who will be furthering their
educational pursuits upon graduating from high school. We are soliciting your support to help us fund this scholarship.

The scholarships are dedicated to Mr. David L. Hubbard, a man who honorably served his country. Mr. Hubbard joined
the US Army immediately after high school. After Mr. Hubbard completed his tour, he began a career of Army
recruitment—he recruited countless soldiers to serve in a vocation that he loved. This scholarship commemorates
Mr. Hubbard’s many years of service and perpetuates his legacy of recruiting for the US Army!

Since May 2016, The David L. Hubbard Foundation has presented high school students with JROTC Scholarship Awards to
financially assist them during their college endeavors. These awards are given to students in the Vicksburg Warren
School District who are JROTC students.

To continue our support of this community, we ask you to join The Foundation in sowing in our children and higher
education for the generation of tomorrow. We are asking the City of Vicksburg in giving a generous sponsorship in the
amount of $2,500. The City of Vicksburg will be advertised with the City Seal on banners placed through-out the event as
a sponsor, and also on advertisements to be dispersed to attendees.

Please mail your sponsorship no later than, November 29, 2018 to the address below or call 601/301-0513 and we will
gladly pick up your donation. As a 501(c)(3) organization, your tax-deductible check and money order may be made
payable to the David L. Hubbard Foundation.

The David L. Hubbard Foundation
83 Ridgeview Acres Road
Vicksburg, MS 39180

For more information on the David L. Hubbard Foundation and the scholarship program, please visit
https://www.davidlhubbardfoundation.com/.

The David L. Hubbard Foundation thanks you in advance for your sponsorship, prayers and generous contributions. We
hope to see you at our 3™ Annual New Year’s Eve Masquerade Ball.

Sincerely,
Shonna D. (Hubbard) Morton, Founder

(601) 301-0513
s_nails@hyahoo.com



